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Community Shred Day
Mark your calendars for this free event

PAGE 4
Attention Pet Parents!
Renew your license or apply for a new one 

by March 31, 2022

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

February 10, 2022
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GTPD Hosts Open House

Another successful event in the books!

The four major buildings in Gloucester Township are lit up red for the 

month of February to help the American Heart Association raise aware-

ness for women’s heart health. 

The Municipal Building, Point Ariel Park, the Gazebo at Veterans Park, 

The Public Works Building, as well as Mainstage Center for Performing 

Arts are illuminated red to bring awareness to cardiovascular diseases 

in women.

In the words of the American Heart Association, “It’s no longer just 

about wearing red; it’s no longer just about sharing heart health facts. 

It’s about all women making a commitment to stand together with Go 

Red and taking charge of their own heart health as well as the health of 

those they can’t bear to live without. So grab a friend or a family mem-

ber and Go Red today.” 

Mayor Dave Mayer and the Township of Gloucester thoroughly sup-

port the national campaign by the American Heart Association and will 

continue to light up Gloucester Township buildings in solidarity with this 

worthy cause. 

Gloucester Township lights up 
red for 2022 “go red for women”

campaign



Wednesday, February 9, 2022, Gloucester Township Police hosted an 
Open House at the Municipal Building and it was a huge success! 
Approximately forty people are interested in becoming a GTPD Full 
Time Police Officer, Part Time Special Law Enforcement Officer 
(SLEO I), Full Time or Part Time Telecommunicator (911 Operator/ 
Radio Dispatcher), and Crossing Guard.
 
Missed our Open House? No worries, contact the GTPD Community 
Relations Bureau at 856-228-4011 or email communityrelations@gt-
police.com for more information! 
If you’re interested in becoming a full time Gloucester Township Po-
lice Officer, the NJ Civil Service Commission has officially posted 
the job announcement for Gloucester Township, New Jersey residents! 
Take the first step and sign up for the exam!
Online applications are being accepted from now until February 28, 
2022 at 4 PM- Click HERE for all the details! 

Gloucester Township police department hosts open house

The SAVE Support Group Meet-

ing will be held at the Gloucester 

Township PD Family Resource 

Center  located at 1324 Little 

Gloucester Rd, EVERY OTHER 

Wednesday from here on out. 

For more information on these 

meetings, CLICK HERE. 

The SAVE Support Group is 

an opportunity for adults who 

struggle with family members 

addicted to alcohol or other 

drugs.  The purpose of this sup-

port group is to give voice to 

those affected by this problem.  

Participants will explore ways 

of handling common problems 

and make changes in their own 

attitude and behavior toward the 

addict.

Project Medicine Drop Box

Dispose of your old, unwanted prescription drugs for FREE at Gloucester Town-

ship Police Headquarters! Drop off  your unwanted prescription drugs at the Proj-

ect Medicine Drop box located at Gloucester Township Police Watch Desk at 

1261 Chews Landing Rd.

Reminder- we DO NOT accept liquids or syringes. Thank you!

https://info.csc.state.nj.us/Vats/WebAnno.aspx?FileNumber=33972&fbclid=IwAR3VDe9ff5-PSxdN1FHSDVy4ay9UXR0x3zW7kLCbfGz_8jOr3VmB2MN3Y7w
https://gtpolice.com/programs/juvenile-family-services/project-save/?fbclid=IwAR3-bY78PeWKqllxOWB-lQvEwQiYMujIBFR_VMNsdz0suMEKDChCqXb18Vw


Donate to BookSmiles’ Book Drive!

SAVE THE DATE!

Effective Monday 02/14/2022: All Library Buildings will 
re-open to public. Library health and safety procedures 
remain unchanged, masks are still required. Curbside 
Pickup available during all open hours

Gloucester Township Library Hours:
Monday - Thursday: 10 a.m. - 9 p.m.
Friday, Saturday: 10 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Sunday: Closed

LIBRARY BUILDINGS 
REOPEN!

Gloucester Township Advisory: Please be advised that the Town-
ship will be holding a community shredding event on Saturday, 
May 21, 8 am-12 pm (or until the trucks are full prior to noon) at 
Camden County College, Gloucester Township. 

Please note, the event is for Gloucester Township residents ONLY. 
A valid ID is  required.

Mark Your Calendars!

Drop off any gently used or new books at the bin located at the 
Municipal Building entrance.
BookSmiles is a non-profit organization that promotes literacy 
and the joy of reading by giving books to children throughout 
Philadelphia and New Jersey.

https://www.camdencountylibrary.org/library-opening-updates


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Attention Pet Parents!

Do not forget to register your pet with Gloucester Township! 
Township ordinance requires that all pets be licensed and 
have a current tag affixed to a collar or harness. All pet licens-
es expire on January 31st of each year. Deadline to apply is 
March 31st. 

Commissioner Carmen Rodriguez, liaison to the Camden County 
Department of Health and Human Services, advises municipalities 
that the region will be under a Code Blue Advisory Thursday eve-
ning into next week.
The Health Officer has issued the Code Blue advisory for Camden 
County effective from 7 p.m. to 7 a.m., beginning Feb. 10 and end-
ing the morning of Feb. 15. Temperatures during the daytime hours 
on Monday, Feb. 14 will be at 32 degrees or below. Please note that 
the new after-hours code blue emergency hotline is 2-1-1.

Camden County Health Department 
Issues “Code Blue”

https://1aru2n2mann92zhw3i19aiql-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Pet-License-Application_2019Update.pdf

